RECOMMENDATION WITH RESERVATION


Letter of Recommendation for Lisa Johnson

August 27, 1998

To Whom It May Concern: 

Lisa Johnson was employed by E-Center as a Web Developer from June 10, 1998, to August 22, 1998. Her responsibilities included converting Photoshop mock-ups to HTML, implementing CGI scripts, and creating interactive DHTML features. During her time with us, Lisa showed herself to be a less than ideal employee. 

Although much of the work Lisa completed was satisfactory, most of her assignments were finished after stated deadlines. Many of her programs contained multiple errors. When her superiors offered her constructive criticism, she showed little desire to improve and demonstrated an overall resistance to any sort of critique of her work. Lisa's attitude in the workplace appears to be her major shortcoming. 

Lisa may have the potential to become an excellent programmer, however, her reluctance to accept criticism prevents her from becoming such. I would hesitate to recommend Lisa for any job where she might be required to accept commentary on her performance or be expected to show signs of improvement. She does have the ability to complete basic programming projects. 

Sincerely, 



Eliza P. Walker
Executive Producer

